OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER,
SUNDARGARH FOREST DIVISION

by
Phone No-06622-272243, E-Mail- dfo.sundargarh@odisha.gov.in L et

No._& BN\ 4F (Misc) /2022/Dt- )9 /10/2022

To
The Project Officer,
Kulda Eaxpansion OCP,
Basundhara Area of MCL.
Sub: - Proposal for diversion of 134.69 ha of forest land for Kulda Expansion OCP
of Basundhara Area MCL.
-Submission of revised Cost Benefits Analysis.
Ref: - Your letter No. MCL /BA/PO/KOCP/E&F/ZOZ2-23/74 dt.22.08.2022
Sir,

With reference to the letter cited above, you have submitted the Cost Benefit

Analysis & mentioned the rate of Net Present Value(NPV) of Rs.8,03.000/- in place of revised

rate of Net Present Value(NPV) of Rs.9,57,780/- vide Table-B {estimation cost} item No.1 in CB
analysis.

Hence, you are requested to submit the revised Cost Benefit Analysis as per revised

guideline, revised rate of Net Present Value (NPV) and submit to this Office at an early date for

taking further action.

Yours faithfully,
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Divisional Forest Officer,
9 Sundargarh Forest Division.
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